GOMS Eblast 4-2-2021

Incoming 7th Grade Students & Students New
to Granite Oaks Middle School

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES

April 12 - 7th and 8th Grade Elective Course Selection Forms emailed to families
April 19 - 7th and 8th Grade Elective Course Selection Forms DUE

Principal's Message

We would like to welcome all of our incoming GOMS Falcon families. We are excited to see you next year and
hope that you and your family are happy and healthy. GOMS traditionally sends an eblast to our families
every Friday about upcoming events, activities, and important information. It is very important to review
these eblasts to stay involved with your student and their success at GOMS. Make sure your email addresses
are updated in your Aeries Parent Portal so you can receive our weekly eblasts.

Below, you will find links to pertinent information for you and your student to prepare for the upcoming
2021/22 school year.

Incoming New Student/Parent Orientation Recorded Parent Presentation Click Here
Incoming New Student/Parent Orientation Google Slides Click Here

GOMS 7th Grade and 8th Grade Elective Course Selection Forms emailed April 12th
GOMS Registration Information Click Here

Virtual Parent Information Night/Q&A Meeting - Wednesday, April 7th 6-7pm Click Here
We can't wait to see our new students in the next year! Stay healthy and happy!

Jay Holmes, Principal - jholmes@rocklinusd.org
PJ Daley, Assistant Principal - pdaley@rocklinusd.org

Linda Marcarian, Incoming 7th Grade Counselor - Imarcarian@rocklinusd.org

Tressa Lindsey, Incoming 8th Grade Counselor - tlindseyanderson@rocklinusd.org



https://drive.google.com/file/d/13S51UKSbkqiDnGtjr5YwSKrvxxne14ii/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1WR24SRvcSpWeHnLMXJNFXYg5LIXthab_OVZ33ZUcuL4/edit#slide=id.g749f57bf15_2_141
https://goms.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Counseling/Registration/index.html
https://meet.google.com/mgc-fnsn-rnc?authuser=0
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